
 

Katina Maxwell was unanimously elected Secretary of the REC in December 2024. A committed 
member for two years, she previously served as chair of the Membership Recruitment and 
Development Committee. She is a life-long conservative dedicated to electing Republican 
candidates who uphold the Republican platform and values, protecting the Constitution, preserving 
our freedoms, and defending the rule of law. With a diverse background of professional experience 
in sales and marketing, education, business ownership, and community service, Katina brings a 
wealth of knowledge and a unique perspective to her role, helping to drive strategic initiatives, foster 
growth, and support the goals of the REC. She has lived in Palm Beach County for 37 years where she 
met her husband of 33 years and raised her family. She holds a Bachelor of Science degree from the 
University of Florida. 


